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Mr. Thomas Award – Rhys Kelly, Maya Prados and Celyn Smith 

Year 6 – Jersie-Rayne Lewis and Alys Hart 
Year 5 – Harrison Bowen and Amelia Jones 

Year 4 – Zachary Britton-Mallinson and Ethan Maddocks 
Year 3 – Amelia-Rae MacDonald and Jessica Park 

Year 2 – Alexander Gill and Charlie Frost 
Year 1 – Lochlan Masters and Olawunmi Bisiriyu 

Reception – Elsie Richards and Nicholas Ruotolo 

Nursery – Freya Hayward and Hugo Perring 

 

 
• KS2 Sports day will be on the morning of Wednesday 19th June at St. Martin’s School.  

This will start at 9.30am and should be finished by 11.30am – 11.45am.  Year 1 Sports 
day will be held on Thursday 4th July at 1.30pm in the Junior yard, Year 2 Sports day will 
be held on Thursday 11th July at 1.30pm in the Junior yard. 
 

• Thanks to everyone for the incredible effort you all made in the Caerphilly 2K to raise 
£11,000 for the Twyn Tower.  In what I thought may be a 3 year project to raise that sort 
of money has been completed in 2 terms.  It really is fantastic, and we are so happy that 
the children can play on their new Twyn Tower. 
 

• On Thursday 18th July, the children can ‘BREAK THE SCHOOL RULES’.  This is a PTA 
event and will cost the children 50p per rule break and there are 6 rules they can break in 
total.  Should be a crazy day!! 

 

• Please don’t forget the PTA ‘Rags to Riches’ project.  If you are having a clear out, please 
fill a bag of clothes and bring the bag back to school. Pick up will be Friday 28thJune. 

 

• If you are struggling to buy any uniform, there is a fantastic charity shop called the 
Caerphilly Uniform exchange where our lost property is cleaned and repaired and available 
to ‘take’ from the shop.  There is more information on 
https://caerphillyuniformexchange.co.uk/ 

 

• We break up for the Summer holidays on Friday 19th July.  When we return, Monday 2nd 
September will be an INSET day.  The children will return on Tuesday 3rd September 2024.  
Also, please note that the Nursery and Reception will be closed to the children on 
Thursday 4th July as there will be a General Election and the building will be used as a 
polling station. 

 

• Please make sure that your child does not bring anything to school that contains nuts.  We 
have children in school who have severe nut allergies and it could be extremely dangerous. 

 

• Our attendance target is 93%.  This week’s attendance champions are 3T with 98.06% 
attendance.  Da iawn Dosbarth 3T. 
 

 

 
 
 
 

Have a great weekend, 
Lee Thomas 

Learning to Shine 

The Award Winners 
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